
  albeit 2443 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  albeit 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
{albeit}, because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  alone 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
 from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
{alone}, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  another 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) {another}, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  as 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, so {as}, (so) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  beat 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- {beat} into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  because 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, {because}, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  cast 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, {cast} (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  conceits 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own {conceits}, own selves, -selves).[ql

  fall 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
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usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, {fall}, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  for 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
({for}) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  forth 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch {forth}, think on.[ql

  had 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she {had}, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  he 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), ({he}) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  her 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- {her}, it(-self), one,
 the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  her 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- {her} (own),
(of) him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their (own), them(-
selves), they.[ql

  her 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, {her} (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  him 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
{him}(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql
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  him- 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([{him-}, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  himself 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) {himself}, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  his 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), {his} (own), of it, thee, their (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  his 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, {his} (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  intent 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the {intent} (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  into 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat {into}, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  it 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, {it}(-self), one,
 the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  it 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), of {it}, thee, their (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  itself 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
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the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), {itself}, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  lay 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, {lay} (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  lest 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent (that), {lest}, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  man 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this ({man}), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.
[ql

  mine 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, ({mine}) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  my- 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, {my-},
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  of 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), {of} it, thee, their (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  of 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own),
({of}) him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their (own), them(-
selves), they.[ql

  of 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
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(own, own selves), ({of}) them(-selves), they, thyself, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  on 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think {on}.[ql

  on 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay ({on}), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  one 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), {one},
 the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  one 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, {one}
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  other 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the {other}, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  our 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, {our} (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) {own}, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  own 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
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some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their ({own}), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  own 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his ({own}), of it, thee, their (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  own 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her ({own}),
(of) him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their (own), them(-
selves), they.[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, {own} selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, {own} conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
({own}, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, {own} selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
({own}, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive

Page 6

12/8/2021



case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) {own}(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his ({own}), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  own 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her ({own}, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  put 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), {put} (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  said 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, {said}, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  same 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) {same}, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  self- 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([{self-}], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  selves 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
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genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own {selves}, -selves).[ql

  selves 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own {selves}), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  she 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, {she}, that, their(-s), them([-
selves]), there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they,
(these) things, this (man), those, together, very, which.
Compare 848.[ql

  she 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that {she} had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  so 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, ({so}) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  so 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, {so} as, (so) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  stretch 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), {stretch} forth, think on.[ql

  that 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, {that}, their(-s), them([-
selves]), there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they,
(these) things, this (man), those, together, very, which.
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Compare 848.[ql

  that 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + {that} she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  that 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) {that},
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  that 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to the intent ({that}), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  the 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], {the}) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  the 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps akin
to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
{the} other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  the 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the
former part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare
3588); in order that (denoting the purpose or the result): --
albeit, because, to {the} intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that,
(for) to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  thee 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), of it, {thee}, their (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  their 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, {their}(-s), them([-
selves]), there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they,
(these) things, this (man), those, together, very, which.
Compare 848.[ql
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  their 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, {their} (own), them(-selves),
 they.[ql

  their 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
 from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, {their}
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  them 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), {them}([-
selves]), there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they,
(these) things, this (man), those, together, very, which.
Compare 848.[ql

  them 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their (own), {them}(-selves),
 they.[ql

  them 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) {them}(-selves), they, thyself, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  there 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 {there}[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  these 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, ({these})
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  they 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
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the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], {they}, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.[ql

  they 0848 # hautou {how-too'}; contracted for 1438; self (in
some oblique case or reflexively, relation): -- her (own), (of)
him(-self), his (own), of it, thee, their (own), them(-selves),
{they}.[ql

  they 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), {they}, thyself, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  thine 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
 from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our ({thine}) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  things 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
{things}, this (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.
[ql

  think 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, {think} on.[ql

  this 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, {this} (man), those, together, very, which. Compare 848.
[ql

  those 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
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things, this (man), {those}, together, very, which. Compare 848.
[ql

  thy-])self 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au
[perhaps akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling
wind] (backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in
the comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
{thy-])self}, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-
selves]), there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they,
(these) things, this (man), those, together, very, which.
Compare 848.[ql

  thyself 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other
cases); from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the
genitive case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-
, it-, them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of
the other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
 alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, {thyself}, you,
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  to 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
({to}) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you, your
(own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  to 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, to the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that, (for)
{to}. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  to 2443 # hina {hin'-ah}; probably from the same as the former
part of 1438 (through the demonstrative idea; compare 3588); in
order that (denoting the purpose or the result): -- albeit,
because, {to} the intent (that), lest, so as, (so) that, (for)
to. Compare 3363.[ql ***. hina me. See 3363.[ql

  together 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, {together}, very, which. Compare 848.
[ql

  unto 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast (up-
)on, fall, lay (on), put ({unto}), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  up-)on 1911 # epiballo {ep-ee-bal'-lo}; from 1909 and 906; to
throw upon (literal or figurative, transitive or reflexive;
usually with more or less force); specially (with 1438 implied)
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to reflect; impersonally, to belong to: -- beat into, cast ({up-
)on}, fall, lay (on), put (unto), stretch forth, think on.[ql

  very 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, {very}, which. Compare 848.
[ql

  which 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au [perhaps
akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling wind]
(backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in the
comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [your-]selves, she, that, their(-s), them([-selves]),
 there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they, (these)
things, this (man), those, together, very, {which}. Compare 848.
[ql

  you 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, {you},
your (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  your 1438 # heautou {heh-ow-too'} (including all other cases);
from a reflexive pronoun otherwise obsolete and the genitive
case (dative case or accusative case) of 846; him- (her-, it-,
them-, also [in conjunction with the personal pronoun of the
other persons] my-, thy-, our-, your-)self (selves), etc.: --
alone, her (own, -self), (he) himself, his (own), itself, one
(to) another, our (thine) own(-selves), + that she had, their
(own, own selves), (of) them(-selves), they, thyself, you,
{your} (own, own conceits, own selves, -selves).[ql

  your-]selves 0846 # autos {ow-tos'}; from the particle au
[perhaps akin to the base of 109 through the idea of a baffling
wind] (backward); the reflexive pronoun self, used (alone or in
the comparative 1438) of the third person , and (with the proper
personal pronoun) of the other persons: -- her, it(-self), one,
the other, (mine) own, said, ([self-], the) same, ([him-, my-,
thy-])self, [{your-]selves}, she, that, their(-s), them([-
selves]), there[-at, -by, -in, -into, -of, -on, -with], they,
(these) things, this (man), those, together, very, which.
Compare 848.[ql
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